
For the Week of June 22-26 

 
Complete one column a day 

 

B 
(Monday) 

I 
(Tuesday) 

N 
(Wednesday) 

G 
(Thursday) 

O 
(Friday) 

Build a venn diagram 
that compares Canada 
summer activities with 
another country 

Try to juggle. Start 
with 1 object, then 
2,then 3.  

Write a letter to one of 
your classmates or 
teacher and tell them 
your plans for the 
summer. 

Play Speed or War 
with a family 
member with cards. 

Draw a 6 panel 
cartoon strip 
comparing life 
before and after 
Covid-19 

Create a Father’s 
day for dad before 
June 21. 

Write an acrostic or 
free verse poem 
about your favorite 
character. 

Do a chore for a 
family member. 

Make a list of your 
top ten books and 
state why they are 
great. 

Draw a -10 to 10 grid on 

a piece of paper. First 

person draws an X on 

their grid. Next player 

take turns guessing the 

coordinates. 

Go for a walk with 
your family or pet 

Create a 
rhyme/song for a 

FREE….decide 
yourself how you 

Play the card game Fish 
with a family member 
but you must collect all 

Go out on a hunt 
outside for 2D/3D 



math strategy you 
worked on this 
year. 

are going to fill this 
space. 

four pairs for a match. shapes/objects. 

Create your own 
wetland diorama. Use 
some of the paper 
models attached in 
your wetland.  

Pick your 3 favourite 
movies. Estimate how 
many hours it would 
take to watch all 3. 

Then search the actual 
movie lengths and add 
up the exact hours and 
minutes it would take 

to watch them all 
together. 

 

Prayer is the way we 

spend time with God. 

Write a name for God 

in the center of the 

page. Doodle and draw 

around His name.  

Write names of those 

people you wish to pray 

for and then doodle 

around them. Finish: 

“God of love, see my 

prayer.” 

Grab a felt, large book 
and place a piece of 
paper. Then put the 
piece of paper on top 
of the book and place 
the book on top of 
your head. Now draw 
a family at the beach 
without looking. 

Rock, paper, 

scissors...squat! 

Challenge a friend or 

family member (in person, 

or even virtually) to a 

game of rock, paper, 

scissors. Set a timer for 

5 minutes. The person 

who wins each round 

squats down. When the 5 

minutes is up, the person 

who is squatting is the 

winner! 

Pray the Rosary or 
a novena for 
someone special in 
your life.  

Estimate how many 
cups of water it will 
take to fill your 
juice container. 
Then test it and 
make some juice. 

Make an animal 
fortune teller. Use 
the page attached. 

Write a sidewalk 
conversation 
between an ant and 
earthworm. 

Write a diary entry 
for a week about 
the best adventure 
you have ever been 
on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 
 



 


